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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office is Conducting a Free Hiring Workshop 

 
 

October 24, 2016 -- Are you interested in a career in law enforcement? 
 

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is holding a hiring workshop for Law Enforcement 
positions on Wednesday, October 26, 2016 from 6:00pm – 8:00pm in Hillsboro.    
 

The Sheriff’s office seeks individuals who are 
great communicators, are creative problem 

solvers, maintain positive attitudes and 
thrive working in a team environment.  The 
Sheriff’s Office offers superior training, 

competitive pay and benefits packages, 
tuition reimbursement, special team 

assignments and promotional opportunities. 
 

The Sheriff’s Office maintains high standards 
throughout the selection process. This is a 
unique opportunity to learn and speak with 

deputies about: 
 

• The testing process through the National Testing Network  
• The Physical Abilities Test (PAT) 
• Interviews and the Background Investigation process  

• Job Shadows and Patrol Ride-Along  
• Our Enforcement, Jail and Services Divisions 

• Information on Civilian Positions will be available. 
• Special Teams and more. 

 

 
Registration is not required for this event, but is encouraged so that we have enough staff 

available to answer your questions.  For more information, visit our website at WCSheriff-
OR.com or contact Sergeant Karlyn Degman by phone (503-846-2475) or by email 
(Karlyn_Degman@co.washington.or.us).   

 

 


